
RESOLUTION  
Do not change the current +/- grading policy at this time 

The Faculty Senate recommends that the current +/- grading policy not be changed at 
this time. Implemented in the Fall of 1994, the policy has not been in effect long 
enough for the first class which entered the University under the policy to graduate. 
Further, any change in policy should be initiated by a University standing committee 
which has examined the issue in detail. 
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